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Top DEP Stories 
 
The Derrick: An eye in the sky will seek old oil, gas wells 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/front_page/an-eye-in-the-sky-will-seek-old-oil-gas-
wells/article_569ccc2a-6ec0-11ef-8dbe-f3232923cce6.html 
 
 
Mentions 
 
Scranton Times: Pennsylvania American Water's sewer line bypass project in Scranton's Green Ridge 
neighborhood will take another month to complete 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/pennsylvania-american-waters-sewer-line-bypass-project-in-
scrantons-green-ridge-neighborhood-will-take-another/article_0869ce80-6f9d-11ef-88e0-
4be305d2e9a6.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Funds shifted to support Ursina plant upgrades 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/local_news/funds-shifted-to-support-ursina-plant-
upgrades/article_49b7f412-6f97-11ef-bd33-7bb0ef496def.html 
 
 
Air 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: German firm plans new medical device sterilization facility near airport 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2024/09/10/bgs-sterilization-facility-planned-
airport.html 
 
Pennlive: Here’s why Dauphin County residents are smelling smoke and could for days 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2024/09/heres-why-dauphin-county-residents-are-smelling-smoke-
and-could-for-days.html 
 
abc27: Why does it smell like smoke in Harrisburg? 
https://www.abc27.com/news/top-stories/why-does-it-smell-like-smoke-in-harrisburg/ 
 
CBS21: What's that burning smell across Dauphin County? 
https://local21news.com/news/local/whats-that-burning-smell-across-dauphin-county-hay-bale-fire-
east-hanover-township-pennsylvania-pa# 
 
 
Climate Change 
 
WESA: Is getting food delivered worse for the climate? Sometimes it’s better 
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https://www.wesa.fm/2024-09-11/is-getting-food-delivered-worse-for-the-climate-sometimes-its-
better 
 
AP: Pollution of the potent warming gas methane soars and people are mostly to blame 
https://apnews.com/article/methane-climate-change-natural-gas-cows-
a48f378767799550234a959ea7b4d26b 
 
Lancaster Farming: $20 Million in Pasa Grants Available for Farmers with Climate Friendly Operations 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/conservation/20-million-in-pasa-grants-available-for-
farmers-with-climate-friendly-operations/article_38afdaa4-6fa6-11ef-a173-b306d878c557.html 
 
WITF: Is climate change to blame for the high cost of potato chips? We crunched the numbers 
https://www.witf.org/2024/09/11/is-climate-change-to-blame-for-the-high-cost-of-potato-chips-we-
crunched-the-numbers/ 
 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Impacto: DCNR to host programs for girl scouts love state parks weekend 
https://www.impactomedia.com/region/dcnr-to-host-programs-for-girl-scouts-love-state-parks-
weekend/ 
 
Erie Times: An invasive insect was found in Erie, limiting some plant sales. What to know 
https://www.goerie.com/story/news/local/2024/09/11/box-tree-moths-found-erie-county-boxwood-
quarantine/75163118007/ 
 
Bradford Era: Foliage programs set for state parks this weekend 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/foliage-programs-set-for-state-parks-this-
weekend/article_73078936-6fba-11ef-a1b1-d3b979b418dc.html 
 
WJET-TV: Invasive insect spotted in Pennsylvania county prompts quarantine 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/invasive-insect-spotted-in-pennsylvania-county-prompts-
quarantine/ 
 
KDKA: Spotted lanternflies in Pittsburgh picked up by weather radar 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/spotted-lanternflies-radar-pittsburgh/  
 
Next Pittsburgh: 10 great creeks to explore around Pittsburgh 
https://nextpittsburgh.com/guides-to-pittsburgh/10-great-creeks-to-explore-around-pittsburgh/ 
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: With their natural hunters gone, it falls to humans to handle Pittsburgh’s deer 
explosion 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/news/with-their-natural-hunters-gone-it-falls-to-humans-to-handle-
pittsburghs-deer-explosion-26659806 
 
Tribune-Review: Sheldon H. Jacobson: Is artificial intelligence for the birds? More than you may think. 
https://triblive.com/opinion/sheldon-h-jacobson-is-artificial-intelligence-for-the-birds-more-than-you-
may-think/ 
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Post-Gazette: Re-introducing the extinct Guam kingfisher one chick at a time 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/goodness/2024/09/11/guam-kingfisher-national-aviary-pittsburgh-
extinct-species-palmyra-atoll/stories/202409090053 
 
 
Energy 
 
Lebtown.com: North Annville Township supervisors discuss solar farm proposals 
https://lebtown.com/2024/09/11/north-annville-township-supervisors-discuss-solar-farm-proposals/ 
 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Bradford Era: Volunteers needed for 16th annual Allegheny River cleanup 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/volunteers-needed-for-16th-annual-allegheny-river-
cleanup/article_b9bd15ba-6fa8-11ef-8977-dfb8f6fd360d.html 
 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
WTAE: Fracking and Pennsylvania: What Harris and Trump said at the debate 
https://www.wtae.com/article/pennsylvania-fracking-trump-harris/62143791 
 
Post-Gazette: Fact-checking the first presidential debate between Kamala Harris and Donald Trump 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/election-2024/2024/09/11/harris-trump-debate-fact-
check/stories/202409110059 
 
The Center Square: Presidential debate in Pennsylvania dances around the energy question 
https://www.thecentersquare.com/national/article_9995760e-6feb-11ef-84e4-7fe0a267e466.html 
 
City and State PA: Philadelphia’s presidential debate covers plenty of ground – and digs into PA fracking 
https://www.cityandstatepa.com/politics/2024/09/philadelphias-presidential-debate-covers-plenty-
ground-and-digs-pa-fracking/399436/?oref=ng-homepage-top-story 
 
 
Vector Management 
 
FOX43: Mosquito spraying operations scheduled for portions of East Hempfield, Manheim townships in 
Lancaster County tonight 
https://www.fox43.com/article/news/local/lancaster-county/lancaster-county-west-nile-virus-
mosquito-spraying-scheduled/521-b010a32b-bb65-47db-b13c-770c2ea829d6 
 
WGAL: Pennsylvania issues quarantine after invasive box tree moth found in Erie County 
https://www.wgal.com/article/pennsylvania-erie-county-invasive-box-tree-moth-found-
quarantine/62139474 
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Water 
 
LehighValleyNews.com: Wilson approves 1-million-square-foot warehouse project despite pleas to table 
and talk 
https://www.lehighvalleynews.com/easton/wilson-approves-1-million-square-foot-warehouse-project-
despite-pleas-to-table-and-talk 
 
Allegheny Front: Report calls for tougher lead testing standards for Pa. school districts 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/pennsylvania-pennenvironment-lead-schools-drinking-water/ 
 
Daily Courier: Connellsville Municipal Authority schedules open house 
https://www.dailycourier.com/townnews/hydrography/connellsville-municipal-authority-schedules-
open-house/article_8cb9b4a6-702f-11ef-8f4f-a39d2afe64be.html 
 
WFMZ: A month later, some RAWA customers still wait for rain to end mandatory water conservation 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/a-month-later-some-rawa-customers-still-wait-for-rain-to-
end-mandatory-water-conservation/article_99b79d64-6ffb-11ef-9bb1-e75e7adfd491.html 
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Times Herald: Norristown schools receive $84K state grant for environmental repairs 
 https://www.timesherald.com/2024/09/10/norristown-schools-receive-84k-state-grant-for-
environmental-repairs/ 
 
The Reporter: Towamencin board sees plans for 96 townhouses on Old Forty Foot Road 
https://www.thereporteronline.com/2024/09/10/towamencin-board-sees-plans-for-96-townhouses-on-
old-forty-foot-road/ 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Area schools garner $1.4M in repair grants 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/local_news/area-schools-garner-1-4m-in-repair-
grants/article_aa39b27e-6f76-11ef-828f-f78e74e60b9e.html 
 
WESA: Allegheny County schools awarded nearly $11M for environmental repairs 
https://www.wesa.fm/education/2024-09-11/school-environmental-repairs-allegheny-county 
 
Lancaster Online: Lancaster County company will be featured in $1M project to define 'regenerative 
poultry' 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lancaster-county-company-will-be-featured-in-1m-project-to-
define-regenerative-poultry/article_35a0b782-6f99-11ef-a1f5-b75f810c4d83.html 
 
Lewistown Sentinel: August emergency declaration ratified 
https://www.lewistownsentinel.com/news/local-news/2024/09/august-emergency-declaration-retified/ 
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